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LETTER: A note of thanks

Thanks to family, friends and the staff at Shelburne Residence for the visits and outstanding care given to Barbara Elgie over the
past few years.

We appreciate the cards, donations and condolences over the past three weeks.
Thanks to the Legion Auxilliary for the wonderful lunch.

Thanks to in memorial funeral services for the support, organization and assistance.
Wallace Elgie & Family
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